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For immediate release: Revised Update Thursday August 11, 2016 3:30 pm 

UPDATE: Drinking water advisory continues 
for part of the Town of Arnprior 
Pembroke — The drinking water advisory that has been issued as a precautionary measure to all users 

of the Municipal Water System in the Town of Arnprior remains in effect today for certain areas in 

Arnprior. See www.arnprior.ca for information on affected areas. 

  

If you are located within the specified affected area, FOR YOUR PROTECTION AND UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE, DO NOT USE THIS WATER FOR: 

 drinking, 

 food preparation, 

 cooking, 

 making ice, 

 washing dishes, 

 brushing teeth, 

 preparing infant formula, 

 hand washing, bathing or showering. 

 

This water should only be used for flushing toilets and laundering clothes. 

 

COMMERCIAL BOTTLED WATER SHOULD BE USED FOR ALL OTHER PURPOSES.  

 

BOTTLED WATER IS AVAILABLE FOR AFFECTED RESIDENTS AT THE NICK SMITH CENTRE LOCATED AT 

77 JAMES STREET IN ANRPRIOR. 

 

This advisory will be in effect until Renfrew County and District Health Unit is assured through adequate 

testing that a potential health hazard has been eliminated. 

 
If you have come in contact with municipal water and are feeling unwell, consider speaking to a health-
care provider or calling Telehealth Ontario at 1-866-797-0000. 
  
For more information contact the Renfrew County and District Health Unit at 1-800-267-1097, ext. 555. 

 

http://www.arnprior.ca/

